
  

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Information: 

 

PE – Wednesday & Thursday. 
 

Reading Books should be brought into 

school on a FRIDAY.  

Please ensure your child is reading at 

least 5 times per week so that they are a 

GREEN READER! 

 

 

 

 

What will we be learning:  

We will be learning lots of exciting new 

things in Year 3 and our first topic will be 

‘From Stone to Steel’ focusing on the Stone 

Age period in history. 

We will be learning lots of new vocabulary in 

all of our subjects which will help us to 

become better writers. 

We will also be working hard on our maths 

skills and times tables. 

 

 

All About Me 

I have been a teacher at St Mary’s since 2015.  As well as being one of the Year 3 class teachers, 

I am the PSHE Coordinator and Sacramental Program Leader at school.  One of my biggest 

passions is reading so you’ll usually find me in the school library with a good book! 

  

  

Hello, my name is Mrs Brown and I am really 

looking forward to teaching you this year. 

Our class will be called 3K and our classroom 

is on the left at the top of the first set of 

stairs opposite 3B. 

Mrs Taylor will be our Teaching Assistant to 

help support you with your learning. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is what 

our classroom 

will look like… 


